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Ref: R&IG/GEF-SEC/LCUD-2020           28 April 2020 

 

Dear Pradeep,  

 

Co-financing for the Project: GEFID 9368 UNDPID 5571-Promoting Energy-Related Low 

Carbon Urban Development in Bangladesh 

 

We hereby wish to confirm through this letter, the co-financing by UNDP Bangladesh, an 

amount of US$ $57,000 in grant for the captioned project towards achievement of its objectives.  

 

This co-financing (US$ $57,000) will support project activities under Outcome 3 i.e. 

‘Knowledge increased of practitioners and awareness raised of city dwellers on low-carbon, green, 

development over the course of its implementation during the period 2020- 2024’.  

 

We take this opportunity to express our gratitude for your support and sincere cooperation.  

                                     

      Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Sudipto Mukerjee 

Resident Representative 

 

Pradeep Kurukulasuriya  

Executive Coordinator & Director- Global Environmental Finance 

& Team Lead, Natural Capital and Environment 

Bureau for Policy and Programme Support  

Global Policy Network 

United Nations Development Programme  

NY, USA 

 

CC:   

 

1. Secretary, Power Division, Ministry of Power, Energy and Mineral Resources, Bangladesh 

Secretariat, Dhaka 

2. Secretary, Ministry of Environment, Forest and Climate Change, Bangladesh Secretariat, Dhaka 

3. Director General, Department of Environment, Agargaon, Dhaka 

4. Chairman, Sustainable Renewable Energy Development Authority, IEB Building, Ramna, Dhaka 
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